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I benefited from a grant opportunity for Maine special educators, several years ago. 
As a working professional, I was able to complete my masters degree in special 
education. I was asked to complete a five-year service obligation to the state of Maine
in return for the grant opportunity, I have been putting that degree to use and serving 
the children of Maine for over 20 years now. I believe others deserve the same 
opportunity to grow and expand their career and in turn be able to benefit the children
of Maine, toward long term outcomes. 


